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12/11/2017  20:04:332017/4239/P OBJ Elena Maurer I am writing to object to the erection of a roof extension at 3rd floor to 9 terraced houses on 

King Henrys Road. I believe that going ahead with the construction of a third floor in a total 

of 9 houses will change the aspect of the neighbourhood and might make easier for other 

neighbours to do the same, which will affect the community, making house prices higher, 

and driving people out of the community. I beg that the council revise this application and 

think about the consequences both aesthetically and for the community when making the 

decision. This houses are a few meters away from a beautiful conservation area that we 

want to keep intact.

Best regards,

Elena Maurer

139 King Henrys 

Road

08/11/2017  10:07:072017/4239/P OBJ Mark 

Rothwell-Brooks

Sirs, 

I object to the planning application regarding 24-32 Elliot Square. 

Whilst I have a degree of sympathy with the overall lack of housing within the country as a 

whole, granting permissions for an additional floor on the houses on the north side of King 

Henrys Road would, in my mind, set a precedence for all the houses on the North side to be 

granted the same. This would be highly undesirable.  

There are plenty of locations within London that resemble scenes akin to Blade Runner. 

One of the principal reasons I personally decided to live on King Henrys Road was to 

appreciate the leafy disposition the location finds itself in, and, having finished the day in the 

city to get away from hi-rise looking buildings and the heaving masses. We are thankful of 

the location being an oasis of tranquility in such a such a busy city. 

For this reason, I would respectfully ask that you deny the application on the grounds that it 

would diminish the very thing that makes it attractive to live here in the first place. 

Mark Rothwell-Brooks
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09/11/2017  21:39:442017/4239/P OBJLETT

ER

 Teo Lasarte I am writing to object to this development. My reasons for objecting to this construction are 

the following:  

1) it completely goes against the character of the neighborhood. These two storey rows of 

uniform, white houses along King Henry’s Road have created a unique atmosphere in 

London. The architecture is highly unique and blends in very well with the residential part 

just south of it and the Chalcott towers directly to the North in Adelaide Road. 

2) I understand that there is a lack of housing in London but this development does 

absolutely nothing to improve the situation, as it adding rooms to what is already relatively 

spacious housing.

In my opinion, the driver behind this development is simply about increasing property 

values.  

I urge the planning commission in Camden to prioritize the needs and character of the 

neighborhood. 

King Henry’s Road is a relatively quiet street in a busy part of the city. I implore the planning 

commission to maintain this tranquility and to protect the unique aesthetics of this part of 

the neighborhood. 

Best, 

Teo
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